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Traffic Advisory: New Kings Road (State Road 15) at Old Kings Road 

 
Duval/Nassau – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) resurfacing of 

New Kings Road (State Road 15), southbound traffic has been reduced to a single lane at the 

intersection with Old Kings Road while crews construct a new right turn-lane and make drainage 

improvements. Southbound motorists may experience increased traffic during the morning 

commute. The new traffic pattern is expected to be in place until mid-August, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
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